Key to COVID-19 column
Dir - directly related
Ind - indirectly related
Paused- paused during pandemic
NR - no longer relevant

Action no	30/01/2020	Item	Action	Owner	Update	COVID-19 status	Status
03/20	30/01/2020	Chief Executive's Report - Palliative Care	Look into the usage of palliative care beds	DH	2020.06.02: Palliative Care bed capacity at Sobell and Katharine House has been sufficient to meet demand. OCG worked with Katharine House to increase bed capacity to respond to Covid-19. Discussions with Sue Ryder about supporting palliative care beds in South East Oxfordshire were delayed due to Covid-19 but have recently resumed. 2020.06.09: DH would continue to update the Board on progress. EC reported that options were being discussed at Locality meetings in the South. 2020.07.30: Usage of the beds under reviewed. Options for the future of Katherine House Hospice were being explored, and public engagement was being undertaken. There was currently no delay in placing patients in palliative care beds. 2020.09.24: OCGG was looking at capacity in Henley Rapid Access Care Unit (RACU), Sobell House and community hospitals. A public meeting has been offered in October. 2020.11.18: OCGG continuing to look at options for beds in South Oxfordshire; awaiting community hospital proposal from Oxford Health before public meeting can be arranged. Katharine House Hospice now back to regular capacity. No problems reported with access to palliative care beds. 2021.03.08: OH and Sue Ryder proposal received to secure two specialist beds in South Oxfordshire utilising unused RACU bed capacity. Proposal to go to next Executive and be shared with Local Councillors. 2021.06.01: Meeting with Councillors Reissmann and Gawrysiak occurred (Town and County Council). Agreed need to have public engagement meeting with Healthwatch also facilitating to describe the rationale and answer questions but received continued support for direction of travel. Will update HOSC that subject to engagement the aim will be to have two specialist beds in Wallingford Hospital and no longer continue with 4 RACU beds in Chiltern Court. Action to follow after engagement event.		Open
07/20	30/01/2020	Locality Clinical Directors' Reports	Look into request for AccuRx funding	GК	2020.06.09: GK recommended that this action was put on pause. The initial reason for the request was a lack of available funding. During the COVID-19 pandemic, AccuRx has been made available. OCCG will have to await guidance from NHS England as to funding, arrangements after the pandemic. 2020.07.30: Concerns over continued funding, Action to remain open. 2020.09.24: Update not yet possible because AccuRx is still under the interim COVID-19 funding, GK will investigate timelines. 2020.11.26: The Director of Finance recommended that this action should be taken off the paused state. He continued to seek clarity on the funding of AccuRx from NHS England. A decision on the service provision beyond this financial year needed to be made before the end of March 2021. 2021.03.16: the Regional team at NHS England (NHSE) had extended the functionality of video consultations until the end of June 2021. This would give more time to consider the use of AccuRx at an Integrated Care System (ICS) basis.		Open
01/21	2021.03.16	Quality and Performance Report	Deputy Chief Executive to continue to look into the 2 week wait situation and forward the response from TVCA to Board members	DH	2021.06.01 2 week situation discussed with TVCA Led and OUHFT COO. Breast screening pressure is a national issue. TVCA developing a joint plan between TVCA and OUHFT with some project staff resource. The Screening service has lost 4 mammographers, 3 to New Zealand and one to another job. OUHFT have asked for some mutual aid from RBFT.		Open
02/21	2021.03.16	Quality and Performance Report	The Specialist Medical Adviser and the North Network Clinical Director to discuss the options for the use of virtual wards	GR/ SHa			Open
03/21	2021.03.16	Quality Committee Terms of Reference	Deputy Chief Executive, Director of Governance and Accountable Officer to discuss review of Quality Committee terms of reference		Update: 2021/06/01: Terms of reference revised in line with comments and further discussions. The Quality Committee has met for the first time on the understanding that this is a transition year and further changes may be needed to align with developing system and place governance arrangements.		Open Pending closures